
President’s Message 

Welcome to the Clear Lake Area Ski Club (CLASC) website.  Our Board is excited to 

present the excursions for our 2017 season.  CLASC is not only a snow skiing club; 

we also have exciting excursions and social activities for all.  During May, 2017 we 

have an exciting sailing trip on private 58 ft. catamarans in the British Virgin Islands.  

The trip is complete with captain, chef, all meals, and beverages and fully stocked 

bar.  We’ve filled two boats and have availability for a third.  Our trip to La Page, 

France is an opportunity to explore Europe.  If you do not ski, not to worry, this is a 

Club Med and lessons are inclusive.  During August 2017, we have a trip planned to 

Iceland.  As a member for more than 25 years, I’ve had the privilege to ski at more 

than 20 resorts and participate in excursions to the Middle East, the Galapagos’ 

Islands, and South Africa.  For those ending their work careers, CLASC is the 

perfect opportunity to socialize with other’s who dive, cycle, and golf and of course, 

ski.  Please visit us at one of our monthly meetings held at South Shore Harbour 

Country Club or send us an email at clascskiers@gmail.com.  See our calendar for 

meeting details.  

Sincerely, 

Ken Stuchly  
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